
               Notes from SNA Meeting 05/11/10 

Board members in attendance:  Jeanne Woosley, Chuck Allen, Libby Collier, MaryBeth Fields, Katie 

Zender, Michael Seaton, Carolyn Vick, Janelle Travis 

Minutes from previous meeting approved. 

Treasury report provided by Ben prior to meeting. 

Chuck Allen nominated and approved as VP. 

Discussion of e-mail from Kyle Lee regarding potential violation of city ordinances regarding parking of 

commercial vehicles on property.  MaryBeth was going to follow-up and see if this was the case. 

Crime Report:  Officer Montgomery provided overview. 

- Majority of complaints in our area were from Marsh Properties and most were non-aggravated 

assaults. 

- Residential burglary is down; theft from vehicles is down; vandalism is up. 

- We are encouraged to call “311” whenever we see something suspicious because you never know 

what’s really going on and it increases the police presence in our neighborhood.  Write down the 

reference number given for future follow-up. 

Michael Seaton told the story about the dead cat in his yard.  So far no information has come out in 

regards to who could have done this or why. 

Katie and Janelle attended a meeting for the Dilworth Neighborhood plan.  The goal is the work on the 

language for the 2020 growth plan.  Full details provided at the next meeting. 

Heating for the development of Strawn Apartments has been postponed. 

Sedgefield Drugs has been sold and the new owner will be expanding the Post Office as well as many 

other exciting changes. 

Sedgefest  - MaryBeth requested volunteers to help set things up and provided and overview of the 

various booths that will be there. 

 

 

 

 


